
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with our weekly message for the week of May 

1st.  

Seaside Park Night of the Arts – Seaside Park will be hosting a talent show on 

May 24th from 6:30-8:30pm. Admission will be $3.00 per person. We will be 

sending home tickets for our Best Seats in the House draw tomorrow with all 

students! Tickets are $2 each or 3 for $5 and will give two lucky families front row 

seats, with snacks, to our talent show! A reminder to families that students will 

have to continue to practice their talents at home to prepare for the show.   

Seaside Park Choir – Congratulations to our Seaside Park choir who performed 

wonderfully at the NB Competitive Music Festival. They earned two silver seals for 

their songs and they also won the Saint John Energy Trophy and the James 

Venner Russell Memorial award for the highest ranking west side school choir. 

This award came with a $300 prize. Thank you to Mrs. Melvin and all of our choir 

students – we are very proud of you! 

Upcoming Dates: 

May 5th and May 8th – No school for students as these are staff Professional 

Learning days. 

June 1st – Transition to Kindergarten day – on this day our current Kindergarten 

students will remain at home while we welcome our Pre-Kindergarten students 

to our school for the day. More information on this, from our superintendent, will 

be sent home with our Kindergarten students tomorrow! 

June 15th – School Fun day! Our Parent Association is looking for volunteers for 

this day. 

June 16th – Grade 5 Advancement celebration at 9am in the school cafeteria. 

Due to our large Grade 5 classes we are asking that 2-3 family members per 

student attend this celebration. 

June 20th – Grade 5 Fun day – more information to come home with Grade 5 

students soon! 

Parent Association news:  

School movie night on Thursday, May 4th. Doors open at 6:15pm. The movie will 

be Sing 2. A canteen will be available. 

Chocolate Bar Bingo on Thursday, June 1st at 6:30pm in the school cafeteria.  

We would like to congratulate our students who were selected as the Bee Me 

Kidz of the month for demonstrating empathy. 



Kindergarten: Julia P, Ambrose K-K, Aubrey P 

Grade 1: Braxton B, Lyla L, Bennett C, Rio M, Thomas S 

Grade 2: Bailey M, Hugo H, Paige C  

Grade 3: Sophie P, Gus S, Louis E 

Grade 4: Elisabel M, Elijah C, Shreyas P, Ethan B 

Grade 5: Wyatt R, David A, Layla B-S, JC G 

We would like to congratulate our Otters of the Month who have consistently 

followed our school mission statement of being responsible, respectful and safe 

citizens: 

Kindergarten: Marcus B, Jax H, Elliott M, Liam B 

Grade 1: Lyla S. Ellie M, Nathaniel C, Eris W, Luke V 

Grade 2: Avery W, Maria B, Kyra B 

Grade 3: Camden S, Jacob B-M, Declan F 

Grade 4: Kirk L, Davyd O, Kaysie H, Zoe S 

Grade 5: Quinton W, Hana M, Nathaniel T-B, Julia S-M 

Our May newsletter will be coming home with students tomorrow. Please make 

sure to check your child’s bookbag! 

As always, should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 

reach out to me at the school at 658-2729 or through email at 

jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. Thank you and have a great week! 
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